
POOL CURRENTLY
UNDER RENOVATION
The expected reopen date for the pool area
will be September 2023. The rest of the

building will still be under construction and
will not be open until 2024.

Private lessons and limited water
classes/lap swim times will be offered at
the Aquacourt during June & July. See

fitness schedule for additional information.

The 18th st building is still open for your use.
Please refer to our website for additional info.
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